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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT ON  
METHODOLOGY REVIEW FINAL TOPIC SELECTION 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel supports continuing the technical work necessary for the 
consideration of moving the salmon management line at latitude 40° 05’(Horse Mt.) five miles 
north to latitude 40° 10’. 
 
We would like to see this item ready for Council discussion and action at the November 2018 
meeting.   
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